
Our Lady of  

Sorrows Parish 
 

Sharon, MA 

 

June 11, 2017 
 

Mass Schedule: 
Saturdays: 

4:30 PM 

Sundays:   
7:30 AM, 8:45 AM & 11 AM 

Mondays, Tuesdays, 

Wednesdays & Saturdays:  

9:00 AM 
 

Rectory Office Hours:  

Sundays:  

Noon to 3:30 PM 

Mondays - Thursdays:  

9 AM to Noon & 1 PM to 4:30 PM 

Closed Fridays and Saturdays 
 

 

To Contact Us: 

Rectory: 781-784-2265 

Web: www.olossharon.org   
Parish Email: ljacobs@olossharon.org 
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SUMMER MASS  
SCHEDULE  

Beginning July 1st the 
Sunday masses  

will be  
7:30 AM and 10:30 AM 

 

This schedule will  
continue until  

Mass at the Lake which 
will be  

September 17th.   



Sharon, MA  Our Lady of Sorrows Parish 

 June 11, 2017  

Today’s Readings are on : 1086 
Ordinary of the Mass begins on Page 166 

Scripture for the week of   June 11, 2017 
Sunday, June 11th 

Ex 34:4b-6, 8-9/ 2 Cor 13:11-13/ Jn 3:16-18 
Monday, June 12th 
2 Cor 1:1-7/ Mt 5:1-12 
Tuesday, June 13th 

2 Cor 1:18-22/ Mt 5:13-16 
Wednesday, June 14th 
2 Cor 3:4-11/ Mt 5:17-19 
Thursday, June 15th 

2 Cor 3:15—4:1,3-6/ Mt 5:20-26 
Friday, June 16th 

2 Cor 4:7-15/ Mt 5:27-32 
Saturday, June 17th 

2 Cor 5:14-21/ Mt 5:33-37 
Sunday, June 18th  

MOST HOLY BODY & BLOOD OF CHRIST 
Dt 8:2-3, 14b-16a/ 1 Cor 10:16-17/ Jn 6:51-58 

Mass Intentions: 
June 10th at 9 AM: Leonard Prosack 

June 12th at 9 AM: Mary Catherine Coakley 
June 13th at 9 AM: Harold Joseph Coakley 

June 14th at 9 AM: Jennie Girdaiewski 
June 17th at 9 AM: Patricia Iwanowicz 

Weekly Collection – June 4, 2017 
The average cost to run the parish is $9,800 per 
week. Our expectation is that 70% or $7,100 will 
come from the weekly offertory. Parishioners    
contributed $7,413 for the week ending June 4th.  

Pray Intentions 
Prayers for the Deceased 

Paul Baro, Yvonne Bollenbach, Mary Ellen Bonfiglio, Alfred 
Cabral, Florence Cittadino, Betty Clarkin, John Collins, Neil 
Cronin, Mary Czitron, Nina D’Arco, Kathy DeVoe, Maureen 
Erickson, Jim Fitzgerald, Joanne Ioanilli,  Kathleen               
Kanneigizer, Alice Lewis, Vincent McCann, Ann Marie 
McGrath, Mary Meers, Michael  Minerva, Dorothy Morganelli, 
Lilly Moronha, Margaret Nelson, Robert Parilla, Sr. , Robert  
Parilla, Jr. , Dorothy & Judson Parker, Anka Elizabeth Soulavy 
Raffensperger, Anne Richardson, Kay Rochefort, Grace 
Rooney, Elliot Rowlands, Lawrence Russell, Lucille Blain     
Salhany, Carlos Sandoval,   Lawrence Sullivan, Paul Sullivan,  
Lorraine Thomas, Steve Van Pelt  

Prayers for the Sick 
Anaele Amaechi, Sarah  Andrews, Ricardo & Raquel Balarezo, 
Mary Ann Boulet, Gail Callis,  Vincent & Jo Chiodo, Stephen  
DeCesare,  Anita DelGallo, Bob DelGallo, Dick Diforio, Francis 
& Gert DiLoreto, James Dowdell, Helen Drake, Pudge Eaton, 
Marc Filipkowski,  Mary Fitzgerald, Anthony Venti,  Claire   
Gervais, Judy Grenier, Michele Hadayia, Raylene Hadayia, 
Mary  Hollenbeck , Anna Hughes, Elizabeth Ann Hugson, Peg 
Hulit, Kevin Jones, Trudy Leonard,  Judy Manuel, Patricia 
Martell, Alessia   Marsiglia, Pete & Grace McFarland, Dan   
Morganelli, Maria Leticia Nova, Tony, Ann & Theresa           
Pizzoferrato, Donna Prado, Julie Robbins, Joseph Santos,  
Wayne & Judy Satterley, Lily Sauer, Alan Sendker, William 
Trainer, Chris    VanHoof,  Atticus Venti,    

Music 
Gloria ~ #322 

Gathering ~ #914 
At the First Eucharist  

Responsorial Psalm ~  #46 
Taste And See The Goodness Of 

The Lord.  
Communion ~ #945 

I Am The Bread Of Life    
Sending Forth  ~ #677 

A Living Faith 

YOUR SUPPORT IS NEEDED 
 

Last year’s Grand Annual campaign was successful in raising 
$10,000 more than the previous year.  Thank you for your 
generosity!!  We have used these additional funds to repair 
the rectory front stairs, cut down dangerous tree limbs,                
remove the asbestos flooring in O’Connell Hall and to make 
unexpected repairs to the organ for the Easter Season. 
 

However, our goal was $119,000, of which $89,000 was 
raised;  $30,000 less than the target.  This shortfall was      
intended to fund the much overdue painting of the church 
and to seal and repair deep cracks in the parking lot. 
 

But in addition to these two projects, we must immediately 
address the church furnace, which broke down and requires 
a major overhaul, as well as much needed repairs we have 
identified in the rectory’s offices and living quarters,            
including falling tiles, water stains, cracked walls, etc.  The 
Parish Finance Council has determined that we need to raise 
$50,000 to cover the costs of the above four projects:  the 
$30,000 Grand Annual shortfall for the Church painting and 
parking lot, plus an additional $20,000 for the furnace and 
rectory repairs. 
 

Please prayerfully consider giving what you can to help with 
these specific projects.  If you have any questions, please   
contact Lynn Jacobs in the Rectory office.  Thank you!! 
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What’s Happening at OLOS 
 
 

Six Flags New England  
Middle School & High School Trip 
Wednesday, June 28, 2017 
9:30AM to 9:30PM (Approximately) 
DISCOUNTED TICKETS WITH EARLY REGISTRATION (BY JUNE 10th) 
Calling all Middle School and High School students!  Join Our Lady of Sorrows for a day of fun, rides and 
time well-spent with friends at Six Flags New England in Agawam, Massachusetts! All Middle and High 
School students are invited, along with their friends and families (younger siblings welcomed if parent 
chaperones).  Chaperones needed (and attend for free!).  Register early and receive discounted tickets—
cost is $55 per person and includes admission to rides, water park and cost of transportation.  The cost 
after June 10th is $70 per person.  Contact AnneMarie Dion (adion@olossharon.org) for more information 
or to volunteer as a chaperone. 

 
Protecting God’s Children Training  

The Archdiocese of Boston requires that all adults volunteering with children, young adults, elderly or   
disabled persons participate in a Protecting God’s Children Training  Session.  OLOS will be offering a PGC 
session on Tuesday, June 13th from 7:30-9:30 p.m. in O’Connell Hall.  All adults who are interested in      
participating in an OLOS service opportunity, teaching or volunteering with or alongside children and 
youth in the parish are invited to attend.  To register, please e-mail Monica O’Brien. 

 

Please check www.olossharon.org for a complete calendar of events at OLOS 
 

A Conversation with James Martin, SJ on LGBT Catholics  
On Monday, June 19, 2017, 7:30 p.m. Saint Cecilia Church (18 Belvidere Street, Boston, MA) Saint Cecilia 
Parish is pleased to present an evening with James Martin, SJ who will discuss his latest book, Building a 
Bridge: How the Catholic Church and the LGBT Community Can Enter into a Relationship of Respect,  
Compassion, and Sensitivity. James Martin, SJ is a Jesuit priest, editor-at- large of America and bestselling 
author of many books including Jesus: A Pilgrimage and The Jesuit Guide to (Almost) Everything. He is a 
frequent commentator on religion in the national and international media. Copies of Father Martin’s new 
book will be on sale before and after his presentation. Following the presentation, Father Martin will be 
available to sign books. This event is free and open to the public. The church will be open at 6:30. Both 
the church and the Parish Hall are accessible by elevator. For more information, please contact Saint     
Cecilia Church. 

Thank for the tables!! 
Will the generous table donator please stand up?!  Several months ago, someone donated six narrow, 

rectangular tables to OLOS, leaving them in O’Connell Hall.  We’d like to know who you are!  If you gave 
these tables to us (or know who did!) please call or email Lynn Jacobs (ljacobs@olossharon.org).   

 

Altar Servers Needed 
We are looking for new altar servers to join this ministry for 2017-2018! We welcome youth starting in grade 3 and 
up who have made their first communion. This is a wonderful learning experience for our young members of OLOS. 
If you are interested or just have questions, please contact Monica O’Brien, OLOS Volunteer and  Social Events   
Coordinator at 774-961-9077 or by email at  mobrien@olossharon.org. 
 

mailto:adion@olossharon.org
mailto:ljacobs@olossharon.org
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From Senior Deacon Mike: 
 

With the close of the Easter season, the church reverts to Ordinary time wherein we 
count the Sundays of the remainder of the year. 
  
This Sunday is the Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity.  Think clearly about the meaning 
of this mystery each time we sign ourselves with the symbol. 
 

Welcome to Our Lady of Sorrows Parish. We encourage all our parishioners who worship with us to register. Our 
registry is a vital source of connection we use to communicate and build community. Please call the rectory, 781-
784-2265, or return this form to the rectory via the collection basket, mail, or in person. Thank you. 

Name: ________________________________________ Email: ________________________________ 

Street Address: __________________________________Town: __________________Zip: __________ 

 
SEND A REFUGEE CHILD TO CAMP ALDERSGATE  

IN N. SCITUATE, RI! 
FCC of Sharon Appeals for Refugee Children at Aldersgate Summer Camp 

Let’s send at least 50 refugee children to camp! 
The FCC of Sharon announces an appeal to support camping opportunities 

for refugee children at Camp Aldersgate.  Aldersgate is a summer camp 

and retreat in North Scituate, Rhode Island dedicated to fostering appre-

ciation for diversity in a traditional outdoor camp setting 

(www.campaldersgate.com). The camp is currently offering refugee families the opportunity for their children to 

attend camp at a reduced rate of $200 / week. The FCC of Sharon is appealing for donations to support this oppor-

tunity as many refugee families have difficulty bearing even this expense.  Please send what you can!  Checks 

should be sent to: First Congregational Church of Sharon, PO Box 423, Sharon, MA 02067.  Please add the notation, 

“Camp.” 

Trinity Sunday 
 
On a beautiful Saturday in May, I sat at a table in the park, reading 
term papers and enjoying the sights and sounds of spring. My fa-
vorite sound is that of little children laughing and squealing as 
mom and dad play games with them, or throw a ball or sit and eat 

a picnic lunch. It’s the perfect image of family. Love is in the air, infusing the mind and spirit with a sense of peace 
and joy. There is something about a toddler’s laugh that makes you smile with hope and happiness. 
 

Angels and perhaps theologians can best explain the mystery of the Trinity, but we all experience the power of 
God. In every breath, we acknowledge the creative power of the Father; in every good deed, we see the redeem-
ing glory of the Son; in every prayer, we are inspired by the sanctifying Spirit. Faith is an intimate relationship with 
God and He gives us all that we need to become His people, His ministers, and His church. 
 

The Church describes the family as a domestic church. In it, we learn the ways of God, the story of salvation, and 
the virtues of faith, hope and love. We do not learn our lessons from a book, but from each other; not just form 
words, but from deeds; not just from explanations, but from example. Like a spring day, faith can infuse us with 
love and hope so that we grow together, strong and faithful. 

~James Gaffney, © 2008 Karides Lic. to St. George Publishing 
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Our Vision 
We welcome all to our community as we celebrate and  

   explore our Catholic faith. 
We embrace the unique religious composition of Sharon. 

We proclaim the Risen Lord who gathers us as a community. 
We pursue open dialogue as we follow the teachings of  

   Jesus Christ through lifelong learning and faith  
   formation. 

We practice and promote social justice that affirms the  
   Dignity of every human being. 

We call upon the grace and talents of all parishioners to 
strengthen our living church. 

 
Please visit our full Vision Statement at our website. 

Staff: 
Rev. Francis J. Daly, Pastor 
FrDaly@olossharon.org.  
Deacon Frank Tremblay  

ftremblay@olossharon.org 
Senior Deacon Michael Iwanowicz 

deacon99@aol.com 
Lynn Jacobs, Business Office Manager 

ljacobs@olossharon.org. 
Teresa Coda, Director of Faith Formation 

tcoda@olossharon.org. 
Anne Marie Dion, Coordinator of Faith Formation 

adion@olossharon.org 
Daesik Cha, Music Director 

dcha@olossharon.org 
Monica O’Brien, Volunteer & Event Coordinator 

mobrien@olossharon.org. 
Claire Ramsbottom, Staff Associate 

cramsbottom@olossharon.org. 
 
 
 

Weekend Associates 

Rev. Francis X. Clooney, S.J. 
Rev. Kevin Spicer, C.S.C. 

Parish Pastoral Council:  
 John Glancy 

Parish Finance Council:   
Jim Spoto 

 

O U R  L AD Y  O F  S O R R OW S  P AR IS H  

59 Cottage St, Sharon MA 02067 

Liturgy Schedule 
 

Saturday ~ 4:30 PM ,Sunday ~ 7:30, 8:45 & 11 AM 
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Saturday 9:00 AM 
Holy Days as announced.  
 

Sacraments 
 

We welcome those seeking the sacraments of the 
Church.  The Sacrament of Reconciliation is offered 
Saturday from 3:45 PM to 4:15 PM or by calling the 
rectory for an appointment. For information on 
celebrating the other sacraments, please contact the 
rectory. 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
 

Monday ~ 5:00 PM to 8:00 PM 
 

The Rosary 
 

Friday ~ 10:00 AM 
 

Bible Study:  
Wednesday at 10am in O’Connell Hall .  

All are Welcome! 
 

 
Connecting 

If you are housebound and would like to receive the 
Eucharist, if you are in need of prayer or if you need 
assistance from our community, please call the rectory 
or send us an email.  We want to hear from you. 

 

Heavenly Father, you gather us together in our faith journey. Trusting in you, we join one another as a community.           

A community of faith on a journey, a journey to grow ever deeper in our faith. In our love, in our Desire to long for you. 

Along the way, remind us of your Love, of your sacrifice for us, of your ever mindful presence. Let us never lose hope 

along the way. Help us to be strong. Strong in Faith, strong in Love, strong in our Desire to be ever mindful of your      

presence. For it is in your strength and Love and the Graces you bestow upon us, that we can go out and share in your 

Love and Faith with all those in our community. It is in the name of Jesus Christ our Lord who lives and reins with you and 

the Holy Spirit one God ever and ever.  

Contact Us: 
 

We welcome your ideas and involvement.  Please 
contact us.  We also invite you to visit and           
contribute to our prayer book in the rear of the 
church. 

Rectory: 781-784-2265 
Web: www.olossharon.org   

Email: ljacobs@olossharon.org 
 


